
From: Kester, Tony
To: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 2/12/2013 2:38:31 PM
Subject: FW: Guesstimate of FY2014 Awards

From: Taylor, Tommy
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 7:48 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: FW: Guesstimate of FY2014 Awards 

Good morning,
Can you help Carolyn with her questions?
Thanks, Have a GREAT day, Tommy

From: Carolyn Breeze [mailto:cbreeze@scacog.org]
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2013 4:28 PM
To: Taylor, Tommy
Subject: Guesstimate of FY2014 Awards

Tommy,

While we are currently without an Aging Program Director,
Please let us know what we can expect as far as programmatic data
that we need to have pulled together for the OOA over the next few months,
for example, will the State require a full 4-year area plan for FY2014 -  2018 
or will they require an update to the current plan? Is the State fairly certain 
that we will need to go out for bids in January? We want to stay on top of the 
information that we need to provide.

Also, our Finance Director will be working on budget projections
For FY2014 very soon and wanted me to find out if you all
Feel that our funding for next year will likely remain at/near the
Level that it currently is or is there a feel that we might not
Have some current-year monies next year?

Thank you.
Carolyn
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